
F. No. 8-11011/UPC-II/PWM/2022-23 July 26, 2022 

NOTICE 

Sub: - Registration of Plastic Waste Processors on Centralized Extended Portal for 
Plastic Packaging 

The Ministry of Environment, Forest & Climate Change (MoEFCC) notified Guidelines 

on Extended Producer Responsibility (EPR) for Plastic Packaging on 16 February, 2022 as 

4th amendment to PWM Rules. 

Plastic Waste Processors (PWPs) have been given certain mandates under the 

guidelines and they are to register themselves on a Centralized EPR Portal developed by 

CPCB. PWPs, already registered with the State Pollution Control Boards (SPCBs) and 

Pollution Control Committees (PCCs) are also required to register on the EPR Portal. It is to 

be noted that only the PWPs which are registered on the Portal will be able to issue certificates 

for plastic waste processing, which shall be considered for fulfilment of EPR obligations by 

Producers, Importers & Brand-Owners (PIBOs), who are also required to be registered on the 

same portal. 

SPCBs/PCCs were requested vide letter June 01, 2022 to direct the PWPs operational 

in their jurisdiction to register on EPR Portal within thirty days, failing which the SPCBs/PCCs 

will consider revocation of Consent issued to the defaulting PWPs. 

It is observed that your unit is engaged in processing of plastic waste and you have 

still not applied for registration of your unit on the EPR Portal. You are hereby given an 

opportunity to register on the EPR Portal by August 05, 2022. The EPR Portal is available 

on cpcbeprplastic.in. Standard Operating Procedure for Registration of PWP, uploaded on

EPR Portal may be referred for the purpose. 

To, 

PWP (As per list attached) 

(Pras�gava) 
Member Secretary 


